From: Barrett Daliah < Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>

Sent: 02 August 2020 07:19

To: Bianca Morgan <info@thebroadwaymuswellhill.co.uk> **Subject:** Fwd: The Broadway Bar, opposite Wetherspoons

Hello Bianca

I do hope your opening party went super well and your invited guests came out to support you.

Please see complaint below and note that your customers will need to know that they cannot go to the rear of the property to smoke and consume drinks. I am not aware of there being a rear outside space.. customers cannot park in this area either I would assume there is signage there indicating it is private property.

Let's discuss on Monday how the matters raised in this email and the previous one will be sorted out.

Regards

Daliah Barrett Licensing Team Leader

Sent: Sunday, 2 August 2020, 00:51

To: Cllr Ross Viv; Barrett Daliah; Cllr Hinchcliffe Justin; Cllr Chenot Sakina; Cllr Connor Pippa; Cllr

Ogiehor Julia; Cllr Emery Scott

Subject: Re: The Broadway Bar, opposite Wetherspoons

Dear Councillor,

Already we have had concerns raised about groups of people standing, drinking and smoking at the back of *The Broadway*. This has caused some of our residents to have a disturbed sleep. As residents, we are concerned that this is the opening night of this bar/restaurant/club and already the patrons/owners are breaching the terms of their licence, as it is already creating a public disturbance and the back of the premises is not a public space and therefore should not be treated as such. We considered your email from yesterday; however, this matter already is extant and that there was loud noise from the premises does not augur that the owners are considerate of this area. We believe that this needs to be immediately addressed by the licensing team. If the patrons want to smoke, drink they should do it in a designated public smoking

On Fri, 31 Jul 2020 at 14:46, Cllr Ross Viv < Viv.Ross@haringey.gov.uk> wrote: Dear all,

We are aware that the Broadway Bar is planning a grand opening this weekend, which the Mayor is attending.

They are planning to have a singer for an hour and a DJ - they have carried out their Covid secure risk assessments also.

The local Police have dropped by to meet and greet the new owners.

The premises is presented clearly as a restaurant /bar and is able to offer music, so we have no issues there. I understand the normal hours of trade will be 11am- 11pm, the licence does allow for longer periods up to 2am if they wished to do so.

The terms of the licence are as follows:

Supply of Alcohol

Regulated Entertainment: Recorded Music

Provision of Late Night Refreshment

The premises will not be operated as a night club.

The times the Licence authorises the carrying out of licensable activities:

Supply of Alcohol

After 2300 hours on any day, all alcohol shall be sold only at a table with a meal.

Sunday to Thursday 1100 to 0000

Friday to Saturday 1100 to 0200

Recorded Music

Sunday to Thursday 1100 to 0000

Friday to Saturday 1100 to 0200

Supply of alcohol and Recorded Music on Sunday that proceeds a Bank Holiday only from 1100 to 0200 hours. New Year's Even until 0330 hours.

Provision of Late Night Refreshment

After 2300 hours on any day, all alcohol shall be sold only at a table with a meal.

Sunday to Thursday 2300 to 0000

Friday to Saturday 2300 to 0200

Any Sunday that proceeds a Bank Holiday only from 2300 to 0200 hours. New

Year's Even until 0330 hours.

The opening hours of the premises:

Sunday to Thursday 1100 to 0030

Friday to Saturday 1100 to 0230

Sunday that proceeds a Bank Holiday only from 1100 to 0230 hours.

New Year's Eve until 0400 hours.

Christmas Eve to open one hour longer than ordinarily permitted on that day, with all licensable activities to cease 30 minutes before that time.

Where the Licence authorises supplies of alcohol whether these are on and/or off supplies:

Supply of alcohol for consumption ON and OFF the premises.

The new owner is a Ms Morgan and will no doubt wish to get to know local residents. Info@thebroadwaymuswellhill.co.uk

Please be assured that Councillors will watch how the bar operates once it is open as we are well aware that there have been problems with this venue under different management in the past.

Kind regards

Viv Ross

Viv Ross | Councillor

Fortis Green Ward

T 0208 444 9516

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential, may be subject to legal privilege and are intended only for the person(s) or organisation(s) to whom this email is addressed. Any

unauthorised use, retention, distribution, copying or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the system administrator at Haringey Council immediately and delete this e-mail from your system. Although this e-mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect which might affect any computer or system into which they are received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure they are virus free and no responsibility is accepted for any loss or damage from receipt or use thereof. All communications sent to or from external third party organisations may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.